
Southport Cycling Club Newsletter May 2022 

 

This year is the 90th anniversary year of Southport Cycling Club since it was founded in July 1932. 

 

As part of the celebrations, and after great deliberation the committee has proposed a 90th 

anniversary jersey. Based on the current clothing colours but with a hint of a plainer retro feel with 

the horizontal bands. 

 

It is to individual order and will be a one-off order. (This is not a change in club clothing). 

 

It is available in short sleeves in a comfort fit, standard jersey and the women’s jersey. 

If you would like one of these jerseys then please contact Howard at 

howardmassam@btinternet.com 

 

Please provide your name, fit of jersey required and size by the end of this week please.  

The order will be placed with GSG next week so as we can have the delivery by the end of June. 

We will not have any extra stock as it is to individual order only. 

 

Prices are as follows for the short sleeve jersey. 

Comfort fit: £37.80 

Standard fit: £41.58 

Women’s fit: £37.80 

 

We hope you like the design below, the logo may change slightly this week but we need to get the 

numbers together so the order is placed and to have the jerseys for Summer. 

The colours are the same as our standard jersey. 

 

 

 


